

June 23, 2009

Marnie Clemente River Dell Middle School 230 Woodland Ave. River Edge, NJ 07661

Dear Ms. Clemente,

We would like to say thank you for your generosity and support of the American Cancer Society's 2nd Relay For Life of River Dell held on May 29th-30th, 2009. We have received your generous donation of \$5,000 dollars towards the American Cancer Society's mission. Thank you for your gracious efforts.

Hope to see you in 2010!!

Sincerely,

Danielle Oviedo

Director of Special Events